Notification of Class Schedule Adjustment

Dear Students,

We would like to inform you of a recent adjustment to the class schedule for the upcoming
semester. Please take note of the following changes:

o Course: Introduction to Programming
o New Day: Wednesday
e Time: 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding as we
strive to improve your learning experience.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the administration
office.

Thank you for your attention.
Sincerely,

The Academic Affairs Team



